
 

   
 

 

Weekly Parent 

Newsletter 

04/30 /2021 

UAMA PTA 
Hello UAMA Families!  

We encourage you or a family member to make every effort to attend our 
upcoming PTA meetings. Our next PTA meeting is May 5, 2021. We will 
be hosting a paint night for parents and staff. There is still time to register 
and receive supplies. Please use the link below to register if you are 
interested in attending.  
 https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIlde6vpj4qH9DD8FpdAbMdx
GwKhMOLA-Zj 

The meeting will begin at 6:00 PM. Whether you have 30 minutes or a 
couple of hours, your ideas, your time and your talents are truly needed!  

Please contact our Parent Coordinator, Ms.Copeland at 
Copeland1@uamusicandart.org or 718-858-0249 ext. 8073 to confirm 
your attendance. We look forward to seeing you! 

PTA Updates: 

Our PTA President is Ebony Johnson (Picture Below) 

Our new Recording Secretary is Julia Brereton 

Our new Treasurer is Carmen Laracuente 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to 
Remember 

Upcoming PTA Meetings 

 May 5, 2021 
June 9, 2021 
 

Eid Al-Fitr - Closed 

 May 13, 2021 

Memorial Day - Closed 

 May 31, 2021 

Anniversary Day – 
Closed for Students 

 June 8, 2021 

 

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIlde6vpj4qH9DD8FpdAbMdxGwKhMOLA-Zj
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School Updates 

 

Student Updates: 

In a year without Broadway we were still able to 

partner with Broadway Bridges to provide access 

for our students to engage with a pre-recorded 

show. Current students and alumni have been able 

to enjoy watching Newsies this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teacher Updates: 

Our teachers have taken part in our “Letters for 

Seniors” initiative. We want to build the 

momentum for graduation by acknowledging our 

seniors’ efforts and accomplishments and the place 

they hold in our school community. 

Staff members were asked to write a letter to a 

senior letting them know how they have positively 

impacted our school. 

 

Important Links 

 

` 

NYC School Accounts: 

Parents should have received an email with their 
account creation letter and a guide for creating their 
NYC Schools Account. Please create this account to 
access student grades, attendance records, or request 
report cards and transcripts. If you have any questions 
or need assistance creating your account, please 
reach out to our parent coordinator, Ms.Copeland, at 
copeland1@uamusicandart.org 

 

Blue Cards: 

We are asking all families to complete our online blue 
card at the link below. In order to maintain effective 
communication, we need to make sure we have the 
most accurate contact information for you. If you have 
a change of address, please complete the form and 
email our parent coordinator, Ms.Copeland, at 
copeland1@uamusicandart.org.  

 

Blue Card: https://forms.gle/gHFmQrHQrjJdxBBk7 
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